
Trustees of the Trust Funds Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, December 26, 2023  

7 PM  

Utility Office Conference Room 

 

Present: Amanda Loud, Walter Durack, and Lisa Rollins  

       

Minutes from September 26, 2023 meeting were approved. 

 

The School Board has taken over administration of the Doggett Scholarship. 

Which they will award in the spring. 

 

CRF checks 

Police Car    $49,007.00 

Town Building Fund  $  8,000.00  

 

Green Grove 33 perpetual trusts were established around 1916. Fund contains 

around $27,000. 

As of 1999 Green Grove was not registered with the State of NH. 

1920 Berry Crimmins Cheney $1400.  $250 each for perpetual care. 

1939 more people added 

1949 more people added and earnings expended 

1973 common pooled investments all listed but how much expended? 

1994 expenditures ceased. 

1995, 1996 listed people were zero.  

1997 trustees reported to state.  

1998 no report. 

1999 Green Grove moved to Paine Webber, individual accounts listed, no 

expenditures.  

2000 $1,300 expended 

2001 $1,000 expended 

2002 ? 

2003 changed to non expendable trusts 



2004 Thompson Cemetery account closed 

2005 Thompson disappears from town report funds at USB $366.27.  

MVSB 1916 consistent payment to Green Grove, 2000 Paine Webber investment, 

2002 ?, 2004 closed, 2005 privately held , not on MS-10 in 20+ years.  

  

Green Grove trustees to write letter to the Town Manager and BOS to try to 

resolve issues. 

 

The next meeting will be on Monday March 25, 2024, 7 PM, Utility Office 

Conference Room. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:30 PM 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

Lisa D. Rollins, Secretary 

 


